

The Head of Service
DIRECTORATE FOR EDUCATION AND SKILLS
Innovation and measuring progress

Charles Fadel Founder & Chairman Center for Curriculum Redesign Boston, MA USA

Paris, 23 September 2015

Dear Charles,

Thank you for sending me the documents on the Assessment Research Consortium. This is a fascinating and much needed initiative.

I am very pleased to confirm my interest in serving as an expert advisor to the Consortium. Together with colleagues-experts I hope to contribute to the research design and planning of research activities in the Consortium.

Best wishes,

Dirk Van Damme

Head of Innovation and Measuring Progress Division, EDU